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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Maureen Holly

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms (Welcome Cards) are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for
the health of your family.
For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099
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David
Marshall
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1025 Dundas St. W.

1-866-386-4792
david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

St. Leo's Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan   905 620 0351
Allen Frank        905 655 4212

Baldwin
Animal Hospital

Daniel Baturensky, DVM
4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby

P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Est. 1984

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider

The Clear Alternative to Braces,

FREE CONSULTATION

NEW PATIENTS ALWAYS WELCOME
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

www.brooklindentalcentre.com

www.danielmcdermott.org
Make The Right Move

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director
Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

    Guy M. May            Robert Amos  
   Sprague Furey       David Mankiewicz
  Hannah Martin         Sandra Komel      
Robert McHardy           Imre Szabo

   847 King Street West
         905-721-1234
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53 Baldwin St. (behind Baldwin Burger) 905-655-5699
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Accounting
Bookkeeping
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Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Manuel Duterte is present in the hospital (or when he will be). 
If Father Manuel is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
Archdiocese of Toronto

Resurrection, Whitby
(905) 668-8912

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to
protect your family's future.

Michael Mullin, FIC
416-300-8680      www.mmullin.ca
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REFLECTING ON PARIS 
Normally, if one were to glance at my title for this bulletin 
article they would be led to think that I had just come back 
from a holiday there, but alas, we all know what even just 
the word ‘Paris’ signifies following last week’s Islamist 
terrorist attacks that left a total of 17 people dead, including 
the terrorists.   That country and the globe in some way 
were unified by the human resilience to oppose the violence, 
hate and extremism that terrorism is to the idea of freedom. 
In the face of this kind of news all of us, in one way or 
another, become commentators on what is going on, 
offering our own opinions on a matter that is admittedly so 
complex.  We get our education on what has happened 
largely from the medias’ telling of the story and the various 
experts they interview to help us unpack and somehow 
understand what has taken place.  Of course, it’s not so 
much ‘what’ has gone on that leaves us baffled but the ‘why’ 
of it all.  And that’s where our own opinions seem to come in 
based on what we’ve heard and how we ourselves are 
putting the world together in our own minds.  For what it’s 
worth, here are my two cents worth on the matter. 
Just the idea that one could speak and act as though they 
love God, rise from their prayer and go out with the full 
intention of shooting, beheading and killing another human 
person or many of them deemed ‘the enemy’ is beyond our 
sense of rational thinking and logic and that’s why we label 
them ‘extremists’ as though they were somehow a handful of 
disconnected crazies who were committing these horrific, 
barbaric and inhuman acts.  Yet they are connected and 
their power reaches into every corner of the world as they in 
a universal way call out and encourage more acts of 
terrorism on anyone identified as the enemy.  And of course 
the enemy for extremist Islamic terrorists is everybody. 
The terrorists have been successful in their craft for we are 
in fact terrorized, though we may have buried ourselves into 
the hope that we are safe.  We saw 9/11 just fourteen years 
ago which left such an imprint in our minds about that 
which is unfathomable and evil.  The only thing anyone 
could compare it with was to say that it was like watching a 
movie or having a nightmare.  Now, in just a few short years 
we have seen the rise of Islamic terrorism which has 
touched the many countries and cities of the world we 
would think were untouchable; New York, Boston, London, 
and Ottawa along with the plethora of other cities around 
the earth that have experienced the ravages and the planned 
terror of this global terrorist network.  Paris is just the 
latest….. or was it? 
Last week, while the world was transfixed by the unfolding 
terrorist events in France, over 2,000 civilians of Northern 
Nigeria were slaughtered by members of the Boko Haram, 
whose name officially means, “People Committed to the 
Prophet’s Teachings for Propagation and Jihad”.  Founded 
in just 2002, Boko Haram, an affiliate of al-Qaeda which 
strongly forbids Western education, is a militant and 
Islamist movement based in Northern Nigeria.  Since 2009 
until June of 2014 they have killed over 5,000 civilians, 
though most people will likely remember the 276 school 
girls they kidnapped last April from Chibok.  A whopping 1.5 
million people have fled for their lives.  This past week the 
Archbishop of Jos, in central Nigeria, accused the West of  

 
ignoring the continued threat of the militant Islamist group, 
Boko Haram.  The Archbishops warning followed the killing 
of 23 people in a crowded market by three female bombers, 
one reportedly as young as 10-years-old who likely didn’t 
even know what the device strapped to her was. 
Yet we might shake our heads and mutter something about 
those “nutbars” and move on with our lives and all the while 
we lull our minds into somehow thinking that it’s happening 
“over there somewhere. We can’t do anything about it so 
why should we be concerned or care?”  But care we should 
and care we must!  The reality is that the threat is real 
because what these terrorists motivated by religion are 
capable of is so random.  They don’t care for the safety of 
their own lives much less the many they are willing to take 
with them.  The lone gunman who stormed the Parliament 
Building in Ottawa after shooting the soldier in the back at 
the War Memorial last October knew full well that he wasn’t 
going to come out alive and didn’t much care either.  In his 
own mind, his twisted faith had led him to think he was 
doing something noble and good and worthy of his life.  
How wrong and how sad. 
I think also about what is going on in the world all around 
us and here in Canada with our silent and yet persistent 
neglect of the care and the action we should take toward the 
defense of the Unborn – but we don’t.  If we would only 
shake our heads to ourselves at the killing of innocence in a 
far off country we are not likely to pay much heed to the 
unseen killing of innocence right where we live with its ever-
increasing numbers.  When many Catholics and Catholic 
political leaders would dare to say before God and man that 
they are “pro-choice”, they should be asked, “Then what 
form of abortion do you prefer?”, since the “choice” they are 
speaking about is a matter of life or death for the child in the 
womb.  But to ask such a question would be impolite. 
I am absolutely sure that most of you reading the bulletin 
right now have never heard of a 38-year-old woman named 
Mary Wagner.  She is presently in jail in Ontario for her 
defense of the unborn child.  She walked into an abortion 
clinic and handed each person waiting for an abortion a 
single red rose.  Yep, how detestable!  What a heinous act!  
So she’s in jail for her love and kindness for the unborn and 
their mothers while Justin Trudeau and many like him 
freely and proudly state that a woman should have the right 
to choose to kill the life within her (though of course we call 
it Women’s Health rights).  Mary Wagner has been jailed 
twice since 2002 for going into abortion clinics and 
counselling the women to keep their babies and for that she 
has been jailed.  She could have been out on bail last spring 
as she awaited her court date if she would sign an 
agreement that she would stay away from abortion clinics, a 
request she refused.  So,  she spent four months in jail 
waiting to go to court.  Mary is currently in jail again in 
Milton, Ontario, most recently for going into an abortion 
clinic and handing the women wrapped Christmas 
ornaments.  Mary said, “If they ask, ‘What’s inside?’ (I) told 
them to wait and see — just like they should do with their 
babies.” 
And while most in Ontario wouldn’t know anything about 
her story, protests were held at the Canadian Embassies in 
Germany and in Poland recently asking the Canadian Prime 
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Minister to intervene in Mary’s case and release her from 
jail. 
Have we lost a sense of justice for the individual while we 
will go to great lengths to fight for and stand for justice only 
for the big “issues” like so-called same-sex marriage?  
Whether it’s the individual unborn child of God or the 
individual woman who has more moral guts than a room 
full of self-serving politicians and luke-warm Christians who 
would never utter a whisper or a prayer for Mary Wagner 
much less in defense of the unborn child, we should care.   
In an age where Christians are so fond of using the term 
WWJD? (What Would Jesus Do?), what do we honestly 
think Jesus would do in the case of the murder of innocent 
children so passively accepted because it conveniently 
remains ‘unseen’ or the jailing of a woman like Mary 
Wagner or the Toronto grandmother Linda Gibbons who 
simply goes to jail for holding a sign near abortion clinics in 
Toronto depicting a crying child that reads: Why Mom?  
When I have so much love to give. 
Let’s admit it – people with a conscience and who act on it 
disturb us and make us feel very uncomfortable.  They 
remind us and point to a bigger picture of a bigger problem 
we’d prefer to say is someone else’s problem.  Yet these are 
the people who act on their baptismal call to be prophets 
who show the world and its people what they are doing and 
what they are called to be.  The Christian is called to be a 
saint, each and every one of us.  We are to pray for injustice 
on the big issues and the individual injustices people suffer 
and we are to speak out about them and make a difference 
in this world and in our own communities.  We must care 
just as much for the rights and justice rightly accorded to 
the individual as well as the social justice for all. 
Allow me to summons once again the great wisdom of 
Archbishop Fulton J. Sheen: 

“What our Lord says to Judas, he says to the 
world today: You seemingly are very 
interested in social justice. Why are you not 
concerned about individual justice? You love 
your neighbor, why do you not love God? 
This is the attitude of the world today. We 
have swung away from a period in which we 
were concerned with individual 
sanctification to the neglect of the social 
order.  Now we have gone to the extreme of 
being immersed with social justice, civil 
rights, and so forth, and we are not the least 
bit concerned about individual justice and 
the duty of paying honor and glory to God. If 
you march with a banner, if you protest, 
then your individual life may be impure, 
alcoholic, anything you please. That does not 
matter. Judas is the patron saint of those 
who divide that universal law of God: Love 
God and love neighbour.” 

(Fr. Charles) 
 
REMINDER:    CONFIRMATION  10‐WEEK  SESSIONS  BEGIN 
AGAIN ON WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 4, 2015 FROM 7 PM 
TO 8:30 PM in Parish Hall (enter by Carson Street) 
 

MASS INTENTIONS – WEEK OF Jan 20‐25, 2015 
Tues. Jan 20 – 8:30 am –  Ronald Currie+ req.John & Linda Hawco 
Wed. Jan 21 – 7:00 pm – Int. Howie Insang req. Tia Family 
Thurs. Jan 22 –8:30 am – Maria Casini Nastiucci+ req.Capano  
                                                                                  Family 
Fri. Jan 23 – 8:30 am – Int. Minda Figuracion req. Decpano Family 
Sat. Jan 24 – 5:00 pm – Stefan Danielewski+ req. Karp Family 
Sun. Jan 25 ‐ 9:00 am – Tomasini Parente+ req. Caruso Family 
    11:00 am – Martin Martens+ req. Ann & Albert  van Dreumel 
 
Cherub’s Cupboard will be here next Sunday January 25 
 

St. Leo Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
Sunday  February  8,  2015  following  the  9:000  and  11:00  am 
masses.    Everyone  is  invited  to  enjoy  a  full  breakfast  of  eggs, 
sausages, baked beans, pancakes, biscuits, coffee,  tea and  juice 
in  the  parish  hall.    Adults  $5.00,  children  4‐12  ‐  $3.00  and 
children under 4 ‐ free. 
 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time ‐ January 18, 2015 
A good vocation prayer to say every day ‐ from the time we are 
young until we are  in our golden years ‐  is found  in today’s first 
Scripture reading: “Speak Lord, for your servant is listening”. Just 
try it with sincerity, starting today and, if you think God is calling 
you  to  a  Church  vocation,  call  Fr.  Chris  Lemieux,  Vocation 
Director, Archdiocese of Toronto 416‐968‐0997 
 

2015 Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
Come  and  join  us  in  an  ecumenical  prayer  service  with  His 
Eminence  Thomas  Cardinal  Collins,  Anglican  Archbishop  colin 
Johnson,  Evangelical  Lutheran  Bishop  Michael  Pryse,  Slovak 
Catholic  Bishop  John  Pazak,  Moderator  of  the  Presbyterian 
Church Rev. Dr. Harris athanasiadis and other city‐wide religious 
leaders on: Sunday January 25, 2015 at 4:00 pm Yorkminster Park 
Baptist Church, 1585 Yonge St (2 blocks North of Yonge St and St. 
Clair Ave at Heath St). parking available & refreshments served. 
 

Students attending UOIT, Durham College/ Trent Oshawa 
You are  invited  to get  the most out of your student experience 
this  year  by  meeting  new  friends  at  the  Catholic  Student 
Association  UOIT‐DC‐TIO.  We  host  small  events  on  and  off 
campus, attend Mass  together at  local parishes, and participate 
in  larger Archdiocese events with  the Cardinal.   Our next major 
event  will  be  our  annual  Quad  Retreat  with  Students  from 
Ryerson, UT Scarborough and UT Mississauga on January 23‐25.  
To attend or  join  the CSA all you need  to do  is connect on our 
Facebook  CSA  UOIT  group  page  or  contact  Deacon 
Bill.Letterio@gmail.com by email.  
 

Catholic Family Services, Toronto‐ New Beginnings 
Reaches  out  to  those  who  have  experienced  a  life‐altering 
change through the  loss of a  loved one or through a separation 
or divorce.   Please come and  join us for a Twilight talk “Journey 
Through Sorrow to Hope on Tuesday January 27, 7:00 – 9:00 pm 
at Holy Family Church, 91 Ribblesdale Drive, in Whitby.  Speaker:  
Sally Amaral, MTS. 
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Minister to intervene in Mary’s case and release her from 
jail. 
Have we lost a sense of justice for the individual while we 
will go to great lengths to fight for and stand for justice only 
for the big “issues” like so-called same-sex marriage?  
Whether it’s the individual unborn child of God or the 
individual woman who has more moral guts than a room 
full of self-serving politicians and luke-warm Christians who 
would never utter a whisper or a prayer for Mary Wagner 
much less in defense of the unborn child, we should care.   
In an age where Christians are so fond of using the term 
WWJD? (What Would Jesus Do?), what do we honestly 
think Jesus would do in the case of the murder of innocent 
children so passively accepted because it conveniently 
remains ‘unseen’ or the jailing of a woman like Mary 
Wagner or the Toronto grandmother Linda Gibbons who 
simply goes to jail for holding a sign near abortion clinics in 
Toronto depicting a crying child that reads: Why Mom?  
When I have so much love to give. 
Let’s admit it – people with a conscience and who act on it 
disturb us and make us feel very uncomfortable.  They 
remind us and point to a bigger picture of a bigger problem 
we’d prefer to say is someone else’s problem.  Yet these are 
the people who act on their baptismal call to be prophets 
who show the world and its people what they are doing and 
what they are called to be.  The Christian is called to be a 
saint, each and every one of us.  We are to pray for injustice 
on the big issues and the individual injustices people suffer 
and we are to speak out about them and make a difference 
in this world and in our own communities.  We must care 
just as much for the rights and justice rightly accorded to 
the individual as well as the social justice for all. 
Allow me to summons once again the great wisdom of 
Archbishop Fulton J. Sheen: 

“What our Lord says to Judas, he says to the 
world today: You seemingly are very 
interested in social justice. Why are you not 
concerned about individual justice? You love 
your neighbor, why do you not love God? 
This is the attitude of the world today. We 
have swung away from a period in which we 
were concerned with individual 
sanctification to the neglect of the social 
order.  Now we have gone to the extreme of 
being immersed with social justice, civil 
rights, and so forth, and we are not the least 
bit concerned about individual justice and 
the duty of paying honor and glory to God. If 
you march with a banner, if you protest, 
then your individual life may be impure, 
alcoholic, anything you please. That does not 
matter. Judas is the patron saint of those 
who divide that universal law of God: Love 
God and love neighbour.” 

(Fr. Charles) 
 
REMINDER:    CONFIRMATION  10‐WEEK  SESSIONS  BEGIN 
AGAIN ON WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 4, 2015 FROM 7 PM 
TO 8:30 PM in Parish Hall (enter by Carson Street) 
 

MASS INTENTIONS – WEEK OF Jan 20‐25, 2015 
Tues. Jan 20 – 8:30 am –  Ronald Currie+ req.John & Linda Hawco 
Wed. Jan 21 – 7:00 pm – Int. Howie Insang req. Tia Family 
Thurs. Jan 22 –8:30 am – Maria Casini Nastiucci+ req.Capano  
                                                                                  Family 
Fri. Jan 23 – 8:30 am – Int. Minda Figuracion req. Decpano Family 
Sat. Jan 24 – 5:00 pm – Stefan Danielewski+ req. Karp Family 
Sun. Jan 25 ‐ 9:00 am – Tomasini Parente+ req. Caruso Family 
    11:00 am – Martin Martens+ req. Ann & Albert  van Dreumel 
 
Cherub’s Cupboard will be here next Sunday January 25 
 

St. Leo Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
Sunday  February  8,  2015  following  the  9:000  and  11:00  am 
masses.    Everyone  is  invited  to  enjoy  a  full  breakfast  of  eggs, 
sausages, baked beans, pancakes, biscuits, coffee,  tea and  juice 
in  the  parish  hall.    Adults  $5.00,  children  4‐12  ‐  $3.00  and 
children under 4 ‐ free. 
 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time ‐ January 18, 2015 
A good vocation prayer to say every day ‐ from the time we are 
young until we are  in our golden years ‐  is found  in today’s first 
Scripture reading: “Speak Lord, for your servant is listening”. Just 
try it with sincerity, starting today and, if you think God is calling 
you  to  a  Church  vocation,  call  Fr.  Chris  Lemieux,  Vocation 
Director, Archdiocese of Toronto 416‐968‐0997 
 

2015 Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
Come  and  join  us  in  an  ecumenical  prayer  service  with  His 
Eminence  Thomas  Cardinal  Collins,  Anglican  Archbishop  colin 
Johnson,  Evangelical  Lutheran  Bishop  Michael  Pryse,  Slovak 
Catholic  Bishop  John  Pazak,  Moderator  of  the  Presbyterian 
Church Rev. Dr. Harris athanasiadis and other city‐wide religious 
leaders on: Sunday January 25, 2015 at 4:00 pm Yorkminster Park 
Baptist Church, 1585 Yonge St (2 blocks North of Yonge St and St. 
Clair Ave at Heath St). parking available & refreshments served. 
 

Students attending UOIT, Durham College/ Trent Oshawa 
You are  invited  to get  the most out of your student experience 
this  year  by  meeting  new  friends  at  the  Catholic  Student 
Association  UOIT‐DC‐TIO.  We  host  small  events  on  and  off 
campus, attend Mass  together at  local parishes, and participate 
in  larger Archdiocese events with  the Cardinal.   Our next major 
event  will  be  our  annual  Quad  Retreat  with  Students  from 
Ryerson, UT Scarborough and UT Mississauga on January 23‐25.  
To attend or  join  the CSA all you need  to do  is connect on our 
Facebook  CSA  UOIT  group  page  or  contact  Deacon 
Bill.Letterio@gmail.com by email.  
 

Catholic Family Services, Toronto‐ New Beginnings 
Reaches  out  to  those  who  have  experienced  a  life‐altering 
change through the  loss of a  loved one or through a separation 
or divorce.   Please come and  join us for a Twilight talk “Journey 
Through Sorrow to Hope on Tuesday January 27, 7:00 – 9:00 pm 
at Holy Family Church, 91 Ribblesdale Drive, in Whitby.  Speaker:  
Sally Amaral, MTS. 
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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Maureen Holly

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms (Welcome Cards) are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for
the health of your family.
For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099

OSHASHAWA
F U N E R A LF U N E R A L

H O M EH O M E

TOYOTA Co.
SALES � PARTS � SERVICE

David
Marshall
Sales & Leasing

1025 Dundas St. W.

1-866-386-4792
david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

St. Leo's Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan   905 620 0351
Allen Frank        905 655 4212

Baldwin
Animal Hospital

Daniel Baturensky, DVM
4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby

P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Est. 1984

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider

The Clear Alternative to Braces,

FREE CONSULTATION

NEW PATIENTS ALWAYS WELCOME
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

www.brooklindentalcentre.com

www.danielmcdermott.org
Make The Right Move

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director
Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

    Guy M. May            Robert Amos  
   Sprague Furey       David Mankiewicz
  Hannah Martin         Sandra Komel      
Robert McHardy           Imre Szabo

   847 King Street West
         905-721-1234

Brooklin Paint
53 Baldwin St. (behind Baldwin Burger) 905-655-5699

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Manuel Duterte is present in the hospital (or when he will be). 
If Father Manuel is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
Archdiocese of Toronto

Resurrection, Whitby
(905) 668-8912

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to
protect your family's future.

Michael Mullin, FIC
416-300-8680      www.mmullin.ca

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL
and support the local businesses

that support your parish

Heritage Realty

Janet Moreira
Sales Representative/Parishioner

Bus 905-430-9000
Cel  905-718-9279

Your New Favourite Realtor at

gettingyoumoved.com

Adrienne Irvine
Tel:  905-999-5418

1289 Keith Ross Drive, Oshawa, ON L1H 7K4
Tel:  905-440-3595
info@destefanofuneralhomes.ca
www.destefanofuneralhomes.ca

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Daniel
McDermott

Sales Rep./Parishioner
Office: 905-668-1800
Cell:    905-447-6508

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

82 Centre St. N.  905-432-2882

The Cherub's Cupboard
Catholic Books & Gifts

for all occasions
Religious Articles

www.cherubscupboard.com

LIFE INSURANCE   DISABILITY INSURANCE   LONG-TERM CARE   RRSP/RIFF/TFSAs

DISCOVER THE CATHOLIC DIFFERENCE

51 Baldwin St.  905-440-0040
www.floorsinmotion.com

Brian R. Evans
Financial Advisor

The Brooklin Medical Centre
5959 Anderson St.  905-655-8076
brian.r.evans@edwardjones.com
www.edwardjones.com
Life Insurance Agent for Edward Jones Insurance Agency

Computer Sales,
Service & Repair

We do all repairs in store
with fast results!
71 Baldwin St. N.

905-655-3000
Urcomputerbytes.ca

BALDWIN
STREET
BURGER

FARM FRESH - HANDMADE

53A Baldwin St., Brooklin
www.baldwinstreetburger.com

905-425-3222

COMPUTER

CLINIC

Creole Brunch on Sundays
Baptisms, Showers, Weddings

45 Baldwin St., Brooklin
905-425-9463

www.1847bistro.com




